Subject: Comments on the Review and Strengthening of the operation of the Basel Convention Regional and Coordinating Centers  

Reference to decision IX/4; 
A. Work plan for the Strengthening of the Basel Convention Regional and Coordinating Centers

· Strengthening the position of Centers' staffs. 

At Present the staffs of our center are regarded as employees of the government and they need government permit for attending in the missions, then in most of cases they missed missions. In fact, the staffs should be regarded as UN bodies. 
· Training staffs as a periodic workshops on different subjects under Basel Convention and also Stockholm and Rotterdam Conventions in order to improve their abilities to manage projects, training programmes and transferring information to Parties.

· Strengthening communications among centers, centers with their parties and centers with focal points and competent authorities through data base system.

B.  Detailed list of the necessary elements for the performance of the core functions based on appendices I and II to decision VI/3 of the COP

· Preparation a mechanism system for transferring and exchanging information in order to promote and develop technologies about environmentally sound management of wastes in the region.

C. Draft Strategic Framework for the Financial Sustainability of the Centers

· Financial support from UNEP and other International Environmental Institutes seems essential to develop centers activities.

D. Indicators to measure performance and impediments in relation to the functions and impacts of the Basel Convention Regional Centers
· Providing annual report of transferring wastes including import and export of countries in the region.  
· Disposal, recycling, dismantling and management of wastes under Basel Convention measurement as percentage in periodic time are suggested. 
